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BYRNE CREEK COMMUNITY COUNCIL NEWS 

Community Council  

Annual General Meeting 

Monday, June 6, 2016 @ 7:00PM – 8:30PM 

You are invited to attend Byrne Creek Community 

Council's Annual General Meeting.  We will have a 

presentation from the City of Burnaby Planning 

Department regarding the development in our 

community.  Come and find out how our neighborhood is 

changing.  If you live in the community, work in the 

community or attend Byrne Creek Secondary School you 

are a member of the Council.  If you know someone who 

will be entering Grade 8 at Byrne Creek in September 

please extend this invitation to them.  This is an excellent 

opportunity to meet fellow Byrne Creek parents and 

Council Executives.   

 

Refreshments will be served.  

Next Meeting:  Monday, September 12, 2016 

 

Spring Music Concert  

June 2nd - Spring Music Concert.  6.30 to 9.30PM 

Festival of the Arts  

June 8th, 9th, 10th - Festival of the Arts  7:00PM in the 

Centre for Dialogue 

Awards Evening  

June 13th - Grades 8 to 11 awards evening 7:00PM 

Bulldog Bash  

June 16th - The school needs parent volunteers to assist 

students in running the event.  If you are available to 

assist please email council.annie@gmail.com. 

 

Community Events 

 

Edmonds Community Bike Fair 

June 10th 6-9PM @ 7651 18th Avenue, 

Burnaby 

Lots of Activities, prizes and fun!  Come with or without 

your bike to participate.  You could win a new bike.  

Concession Food provided by Edmonds School Council 

TRIAL STARS will perform an AMAZING “Trials” Bike Show 

 

Inclusion Festival 

June 18th 12-4PM @ Ernie Winch Park, 7680 15th Street, 

Burnaby 

Come and be a part of this exciting, multicultural event 

for the whole family. 

 

Burnaby National Aboriginal Day Celebration 

 

 

Tuesday, June 21st @ Edmonds Community School Gym 

and Outside 

June 21 is a special day to celebrate the unique heritage, 

diverse cultures and outstanding achievements of First 

Nations, Inuit and Metis people in Canada. 

Everyone is welcome at this free, family-friendly event.  

However, registration is required as space is limited.  

Please email socialplanning@burnaby,ca or call 604-294-

7421 by June 17th. 

 

 

Have a Great Summer! 
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